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WSWS publishes New York school bus strike
newsletter
9 February 2013

   The World Socialist Web Site has produced a third
edition of the weekly newsletter for striking New York
City school bus drivers, matrons and mechanics. The
“WSWS NYC School Bus Strike newsletter” includes
the Socialist Equality Party statement “Mobilize the
working class to defend school bus strike,” interviews
with striking workers and an article on the 13-week
walkout by school bus workers in 1979.
   The WSWS encourages striking workers and their
supporters to download the newsletter and distribute it
as widely as possible. The newsletter, which has been
welcomed and widely read on picket lines throughout
the city, discusses t he critical political issues facing s
trikers and the entire working class.
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